
 

 

Product Phase out Notice  

Apacer CF Card   

 

Released date: April 20th, 2021 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Apacer highly appreciate that your company has been purchasing this product in the past few years. 

Due to the adjustment for our product line, Apacer is hereby to announce for discontinuing the 

product line of CF card from April 20th, 2021.  

Apologizing for the inconvenience, if you have further questions, please contact your account sales 

for help. 

 

The table below shows the SKU(s) being phased out: 

Phase out SKU(s) 

Product & Model Name Capacity 

CF card 
CFC 133X 

2GB 
4GB 
8GB 

16GB 
32GB 

CF card 
CFC 266X  

4GB 
8GB 

16GB 
32GB 

CF card 
CFC 

8GB 

 

Apacer’s mission is to continue providing customer with excellent and high quality products. If you 

have any questions or requests to our product, please feel free to contact us at any time. We will 

offer you our best service as you need. 

 

Norris Chuang 

Product Manager 

Consumer Product Application Dept. 

Apacer Technology Inc. 


